
SERAMPORE COLLEGE 
9Williamn Carey Road 

Date: 08.06.2024 

DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS 

NOTICE 

It is hereby notified that no classes (Honours, General and Multidisciplinary) of the 
Department of Mathematics will be held on Wednesday (12.06.2024) and 
Thursday (13.06.2024) due to Internal and Tutorial Examination 2024 of Sixth 
Semester Honours and Sixth Semester General respectively. 

Dr. Bithin Kumar Majt 
Vice- Principal 

Arts- Science- Commerce Departments 
SERAMPORE COLLEGE 
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